
SHAHC 6/20/13

Old Business:

In attendance:  Christy Rippey (President), Alan Bagshaw (Secretary), Candy Hall (Treasurer), and Tamara Veit.  A quorum was not established, therefor, nothing could be voted upon.

The minutes from last meeting were reviewed.  The treasurer’s report was reviewed.

New Business:

The resident update that was submitted by William Bowers (Case Manager) was reviewed.  

The Rapid Re-housing update submitted by Jane Motsinger was reviewed.  

Vote of AC/Heating unit in Elkin Transitional:  The Elkin house needs either a repair or a new unit installed.  Quotes have been established.  

Any new ideas on board members:  Prospects:  Shepherd’s House (Susan), The Ark, Red Cross, PQA, VA (Angie Thomas), VR (Mike Hall), Habitat for Humanity, Law Enforcement, DJJ, The Children’s Center, Lowe’s Home Improvement, Jack Moore.

Christy Rippey is going to have Lee Merritt to review the MOA, The Lease Agreement, and Sublease/Sublet Forms for accuracy and appropriateness.  

It was decided that an email would be sent out requesting a vote for a new vice president, the new Rules and Regulations form to be signed by the residents, consolidating the two grants, the moving of Rapid Re-housing Lead Agency to the Fifth Street Shelter, and approving the installation of a new AC/Heating Unit in the Elkin House.  

The next meeting was scheduled for July 18th at 1pm.  

Christy adjourned the meeting.


